



March 27, 1978

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall President Statitrol Corporation 140 South Union Boulevard Lakewood, Colorado 80228

## Dear Duane:

Congratulations on being awarded the "Outstanding Citizen Award" from the Mile High Sertoma Club. This is another tribute to your outstanding leadership and service to this Chamber and the community, especially in the areas of small business and free enterprise.

We greatly appreciate the important place Duane Pearsall occupies in the life, growth and activities of the Denver region.

We wish you continued success.

Sincerely yours,

Rex Jennings President

RJ:cd

FAUSTIN J. SOLON, JR. 8 CLUB LANE LITTLETON, COLORADO 80123

Jehnay 21, 1978

Dear Duane, Dalways Jeel good when I read That a diserving friend of mine is recognized for his contributions. Le the betterment of Rifeleowman members of mile-Hi Sersoma Russ waar Shegre dong! yours a champion of the small Queinersman and & Rope you never stop time on important and dynamic leader

Congratulations!

for Them.

Worte Peur

ED SCOTT 3400 South Reed Street Lakewood, Colorado 80227 Telephone 303 - 986-4760

February 23, 1978

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall, President Statitrol Corporation 140 South Union Lakewood, Colorado 80228

Dear Duane:

My compliments on the award you recently received from Mile-Hi Sertoma.

The effort to improve conditions for small business people relative to federal controls is a most worthy undertaking.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Ed Scott

hc



## UNIVERSITY OF DENVER

An Independent University

University Park, Denver, Colorado 80208

Graduate School of Business and Public Management College of Business Administration 303.753-3411

March 24, 1978

Mr. Duane Pearsall President Statitrol Division Emerson Electric Corp. 140 S. Union Lakewood, Colo. 80228 MAR 29 1978

Dear Duane,

Congratulations on having received the Outstanding Citizen Award for your efforts to help small businessmen and to educate young people on the free enterprise system, as reported in the Denver Post recently.

I am certainly impressed with the many things you do, and I am especially grateful, as are all of us in business, for the efforts you make to improve the understanding of the free enterprise system.

With warm regards,

Peter A. Firmin

Dean